
From: Code Enforcement Officer <LedyardCEO@outlook.com>  
Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2024 11:01 AM 
To: villageclerk@auroranewyork.us 
Subject: Re: variance question 
 

Ann; The Town of ledyard has no jurisdiction or objection to this extension of the existing.   BH 

 
From: villageclerk@auroranewyork.us <villageclerk@auroranewyork.us> 
Sent: Friday, September 6, 2024 10:55 AM 
To: LedyardCEO@outlook.com <LedyardCEO@outlook.com> 
Subject: variance question  
  
Hi Brian. 
  
A village resident at 10 Dublin Hill Road has applied for an area variance to extend her front porch. The 
existing porch is 26’ 6” from the center line and the addition will bring it to 22’ 6”. My question is, 
because it is a Town road, does the applicant need a variance from you as well, or is it strictly Aurora’s 
jurisdiction because the property is in the village? One of our ZBA members is inquiring. 
Thank you for any help and enjoy your weekend. 
  
Ann Balloni 
Village Clerk 
Village of Aurora 
(315) 364-7293 
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